
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/30/2012 10:34:41 AM
To: Mason, Robert (RIM@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Gas Compressor Station OIR

Bob - I hope things are going well for you and the family. I haven’t been around the 
Commission much these days but next time I do, I’d love to drop by and say hello.

I’ve been told you are in charge of the Gas Compressor Station GHG decision. I know 
you have a lot on your plate right now, but do you have an estimate of when we might 
see a PD ? I’ve been told we might see something by December 10 so that it can be 
voted out at the first meeting in January. Not sure that is factual so I thought I’d reach 
out to you. We begin booking costs January 1 and we don’t have a memo account, 
so I’m worried about recovery given the retroactive ratemaking restrictions.

Also, I understand the application didn’t go to hearings. If that is true, do you think it 
would be possible to reduce the comment period if December 10th isn’t a feasible date 
? Any insight would be helpful.

Ps. The December 20 PUC meeting is going to go all day...
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